
Press Release of Classis Niagara, Feb 14, 
2018 
 

Br. Warren Hoeksema opened the meeting on behalf of Attercliffe Canadian Reformed 

Church in a Christian manner. 

 

The Church of Smithville, the convening church for the next regional synod, asked for 

advice regarding a request to have an early regional synod (Church Order Article 47). 

Classis gave concurring advice to convene an early regional synod (May 16, 2018) due to 

a pastoral situation. 

 

 
John VanWoudenberg (vice-chairman for classis Niagara Feb 14, 2018) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


